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July 16, 2020


I am writing to inform you that Aimee Howell, Assistant Director of Contract and Grant Accounting, has resigned from her position effective July 17, 2020.  

Aimee has been with UMBC in the Office of Contract and Grant Accounting for nine years, and served as Assistant Director for 6 of those years.  She has been a great resource for the Research community as well as for Financial Services.  Among her accomplishments, Aimee successfully implemented the Sponsored Award Training Program, received the A&F Staff Award in 2016 and most recently, along with the OCGA team, received the “Job Well Done Award” for converting the OCGA office to a paperless operation.  Additionally, Aimee has assisted with programming for Financial Literacy week, and participated as a mentor in the A&F Intern Program.   

Please join me in wishing Aimee all the best in her new position, as well as all her future endeavors. 

Joanna Napoli, Assistant Director of Contract and Grant Accounting, will be absorbing the functions of Aimee’s position for the interim.  


Best,
Kathy L. Dettloff

image1.png
®© UMBC




